
Minutes 
August 4, 2015 

 

Meeting opened at 6:30 p.m.  Chris, Emily and Penny were present.   

 

Minutes from the previous meeting were reviewed and accepted.   

 

Account balances were reviewed and accepted.  The amount expended on the account balances is 

the fiscal year (2/1-1/31) not the calendar year.  Unity does not operate on the calendar year. 

 

Old Business: 

Selectmen are waiting for an estimate for a section of Waning Road from Dennis Jones & Todd 

Littlefield. 

 

Selectmen need to speak to Brian Gaudet about stump grinding in Pond Cemetery and on the 

Waning Road.  Also need to see if he has a crew to do brush clean-up on some town roads. 

 

New Business: 

Maureen Haley was in requesting a stop sign and a school sign on Fisher Road.  The town has 

sent a request to MDOT to lower the speed on Fisher Road to 25 mph but no reply has been 

received yet.  These types of requests generally take some time to receive a reply from MDOT.   

 

Comp Plan update – none 

 

Selectmen adopted a Dishonored Check Policy. 

 

There will be a Cemetery Committee meeting on August 10
th

 at the Town Office.   

Selectmen discussed removing the Sexton’s salary from the Cemetery budget and including it in 

the Town Official’s Salary budget.  The Sexton is paid as a contractor, not an employee.  He 

provides his own liability insurance and is not under the Town’s policy. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m. 


